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The Board of Michael Hill International Limited advises that Emily Bird has resigned from her role as 

General Counsel and Joint Company Secretary, with effect from 5 January 2024.   

Emily has been part of the Michael Hill team since September 2019, and Joint Company Secretary (together 

with Andrew Lowe, Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary) since July 2020.   

The Board thanks Emily for her valuable contribution and service to the business and wishes her well with 

her future endeavours.  Andrew Lowe continues as Company Secretary and is the appropriate contact in 

relation to listing rule matters. 

 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

- ENDS - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Investors: 
Andrew Lowe  
Company Secretary  
+61 478 301 320 
company.secretary@michaelhill.com.au 
 

 
Investors & Media:  
Anthea Noble 
Head of Investor Relations  
+61 438 770 704 
anthea.noble@michaelhill.com.au 
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